
Meeting of January 14, 2014 
 
Present:  Bruce Firger 
                  John Katz 
                  Christopher Lamarre, Principal Assessor 
 
Meeting called to order by John Katz 
 
Minutes of meetings November 26, 2013 & December 18, 2013 approved by a motion by John 
and seconded by Chris.  All in Favor. 
 
Old Business:  Chris will be seeking FY 2015 budget funds for enhancement of lot lines on tax 
maps.  Many parcels do not show measurements.  Might be able to received funds from BRPC 
grant program.  He’s also seeing monies for a part time assistant for full measure & list of 
parcels. 
 
New Business:  Assessors reviewed & signed Chapter 61 renewals. 
 
Assessors moved to go into executive session to discuss real estate & personal property 
abatement applications.  All in Favor. 
 
 


